
June 24,2002 

via Federal Express 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard bak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 323 99-085 0 - 

Re: Docket No. 020453-GU - Request for acknowledgment of change 
in name from Tampa ,EIectric Company d/b/a/ Peoples Gas =: 

System, to Peoples Gas System, a division of Tampa Electric. I.---- 

Company. , I ~ .  . - 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

The above docket was opened as a result of my letter request dated May 17,2002, that the 
name of Peoples Gas for filing and other purposes at the Commission be changed to “Peoples Gas 
System, a division of Tampa Electric Company.” 

After discussions with the Commission’s legal staff, we hereby amend my earlier request, 
and respectfully request that the Commission acknowledge -- effective as of the date-of this letter 
-- a change in the name of Peoples from “Tampa Electric Company d/b/a Peoples Gas System,” to 
“Peoples Gas System.” The name “Peoples Gas System” has been registered by Tampa Electric 
Company with the Florida Division of Corporations as a fictitious name since 1997. 

Please feel free to contact me in the event you or any member of the Commission or its Staff 
has any questions. 

Respect hlly, 

PEOPLES GAS 
702  NORTH FRANKLIN STREET u 
P. 0 .  BOX 2562 
TAMPA, FL 3360 1-2562 
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